CLAREMONT

Claremont Fire Department
Chief Jim Chamberlain

100 Broad Street

Claremont, New Hampshire 03743

Ph: (603) 542-5156

The Claremont Fire Department remains vigilant and focused on the recent fires in the Barnes
Park and Hanover Street neighborhoods. These fires are considered suspicious, and our fire
investigator is working closely with local law enforcement and the State Fire Marshal's Office.

We are asking the public for assistance, and to please pass on any information regarding

suspicious activity or knowledge regarding the recent fires in the city.

The non-emergency number for the Claremont Fire Department is:
603-542-5156.

The non-emergency number for the Claremont Police Department is:
603-542-9538

| thank you for your cooperation.

James Chamberlain
Chief of Department



